
 
 

  
‘The Heart of the High Street’ 

Welcome to 
New Malden 

Methodist 
Church 

 
 

Sunday 23rd September 2018 

Twenty fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  
 10.30am Family & Holy Communion Service  
  led by Revd Stan Brown 
 

WELCOME 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we 
hope you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.  There is also a Welcome pack available in the 
Welcome Area listing all our regular events. 
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  
한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 

 
 
 

THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 23rd September 
WEDNESDAY 10.30am Wednesday Fellowship 
 8.00pm Circuit Meeting 
SATURDAY 10.00am Coffee Bar – Inner Wheel 
 10.15am Saturday Prayers  
SUNDAY  10.30am Morning Worship led by Ms Sally Rush 
 

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
Tiffin Boys’ School             Church members going to College / University  
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 

WEDNESDAY FELLOWSHIP 
The above group will NOT take place on either 26th September or 
3rd October but will meet again on 10th October. 
 

CHALK HOUSE GROUP 
We recommence our study of St Luke at chapter 11 v14 through to 
12v12  that is on page 51 entitled "No, Not That Jesus" in the booklet by 
Ada Lum.  We meet at 10, the Hollands WP  KT4 7LH at 8pm on Friday next  
29th September.  Regulars, please let me know if you can't come and 
anyone who would like to come along please let me know on 
07802707188  or 8337 3348             Tony Chalk 
 

THANK YOU to everyone who supported the Coffee Bar on Saturday 15th 
September.  We raised £118.70 for the New Malden Passion Play.   

  Hilary Warner 
 

ONE WEEK ONLY 
Hilary Warner will be preparing the Notices and Orders of Service for 
Sunday 30th September.  If you have anything you would like put in the 
Notices, please email it to Hilary at haeri1004@hotmail.com by 2.00pm on 
Thursday (the usual deadline).  Thank you.    Sarah  
 

mailto:haeri1004@hotmail.com


The Church collection for 16th September 2018 was £272.48.  This is in 
addition to the weekly average of £900 in direct giving.   

 
COFFEE BAR VACANCIES 
The quest for extra volunteers continues!  The October vacancies are as 
follows: 
Tuesday 9th  12.00 – 2.00 Thursday 25th 12.00 – 2.00 
Wednesday 10th  12.00 – 2.00 Monday 29th 12.00 – 2.00 
Thursday 11th  12.00 -  2.00 Wednesday 31st 12.00 – 2.00 
Monday 15th 12.00 – 2.00 
Tuesday 16th 10.00 – 12.00 
Wednesday 17th 12.00 – 2.00 
 

 
HARVEST WEEKEND OCT 6/7 
Tickets for the Harvest Supper and Quiz will 
be on sale from the stewards after the 
Service today and following weeks.  This is 
always a fun event, starting at 7pm on Sat 
6th.  Please speak to Alison if you can offer a 

casserole or dessert.  We will also need manpower of either sex to move 
tables and chairs beforehand, lay up and also help with decorating the 
church.  This working party will convene from 3pm, in order to give people 
time to attend the Hymn Fest at the Kingston URC that morning. 
(See  notice in the Welcome Area – everyone welcome for a jolly hymn sing 
of old and new hymns, with organ or band accompaniment, led by Peter.) 
 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY POPPIES 
We now have a simple knitting pattern!  Please see Julia if 
you would like one.  Any poppies will be gratefully 
accepted – knitted, crocheted or sewn.  Thank you. 
 

2018/2019 CHURCH DIRECTORY 
This is now printed and available for collection from Sarah or Julia in 
exchange for a signature. 
 

 
PLEASE SEE OVERLEAF FOR MORE NOTICES 

MUSIC IN NEW MALDEN invites you to join them for their 11th Series 

Following the success of our landmark 10th series, we are returning to New 
Malden Methodist Church with another fantastic line up of concerts!  

Next month we are delighted to welcome Sacred Bones to New Malden for 
our first concert of the series, with an exciting programme of renaissance 
music from the Anne Boleyn Songbook (c.1520).  Winners of the Guildhall 
School's Brian Nisbet Early Music Prize, the group combine cornets, 
sackbuts and voices to create a lush and inviting sound. 
The concert will take place on Sunday 14th October at 3pm, and as always, 
will be followed by tea and cake. 

 

This week’s Church flowers have been kindly donated by Mrs T Champion and 
by Pam Wardley. 
 

 

 
 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 

 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday and Friday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Weds 10.00am- 2.00pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) 020 8942 1288 nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk  
 

Notices sheet entries to haeri1004@hotmail.com by 2.00pm Thursday 
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